
Marshall City Council, Work Session 
Monday, May 04, 2009 
 
 
IN A WORK SESSION Monday, May 4, 2009 AT 6:00 P.M. in the Conference Room of Town 
Hall, 323 West Michigan Avenue, Marshall, MI, the Marshall City Council was called to order by 
Mayor Smith. 
 
Roll was Called: 
 
Present:   Council Members: Dyer, Metzger, K. Miller, L. Miller, Mayor Smith, Traver 

(arrived at 6:30 p.m.), and Williams. 
 
Also Present: Interim City Manager Tarkiewicz and Clerk-Treasurer Habedank. 
 
Absent:  None. 
 
A letter was presented and discussed from Firekeepers Casino asking the city to explore the idea 
of having a shuttle run from Marshall to Battle Creek.  The council agreed the idea was worth 
looking into further. 
 
Council discussed the DDA recommendation to discontinue meter and lot enforcement, but still 
continue to collect coin from the meters.  Council agreed to take a more relaxed approach to 
enforcement, but would like the DDA to come back with a plan on how to continue enforcement. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 
 
_________________________    _______________________________________ 
Bruce Smith, MAYOR               Dennis Habedank, CLERK-TREASURER 
 


